
 
 
 
Date : 25.05.2022 
 
To 
The Deputy Manager, 
Department of Corporate Services-Listing, 
Bombay Stock Exchange Ltd., 
Floor 25, P J Towers, Dalal Street, 
Mumbai-400 001 
 
SCRIP Code: 538890 
 
 
Subject: - Publication of notice in newspapers for transfer of equity shares  

of the Company to the Investor Education and Protection Fund (“IEPF”). 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Please find enclosed clippings of the newspaper notice for transfer of equity shares of the 
Company to the IEPF that are published in News paper . The same are also available on the 
Company’s website at www.birlasoft.com. 
 
This is for your information and records.  
 
Thanking You  
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
For M.K.Exim (India) Ltd 

  
Prakriti Sethi  
Company Secretary 
Compliance Officer 
 






